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April 1, 2024 

Letter of Recommendation for Bid Award 

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers: 

Sealed proposal packets were received with a deadline of March 25, 2024 at 5:00 P.M. for water & 

wastewater technical and regulatory consulting services.  Two (2) sealed proposals were received.  

The notification and advertising process for this bid included printed notices at City Hall, an 

advertisement in the local newspaper, and a posted notice on the City of Crockett website. 

On Tuesday, March 26th, at 3:15 PM, the evaluation team comprised of City Manager, John 

Angerstein, Assistant City Administrator Lee Standley, Program & Grants Manager, Butch Calvert, 

Director of Public Works Gerald Colter and Utilities Supervisor Ricky Gilson met to review the 

proposals and issue a recommendation for award. From the review of the information provided in 

the sealed bids, King Utility Services is fully qualified and offers the lowest cost to the city. 

Therefore, the evaluation team is recommending the city award the contract, if needed, to King 

Utility Services. 

Sincerely, 

 

John Angerstein,  

City Administrator 


